
  NEW HORIZON WORLD ACADEMY, KALYAN       

  

Date: 5th August, 2025  

Circular No. NHWA/ACD 2025-26/ 27 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Subject: Confirmation of Student Participation in upcoming Inter-school DSO Sports Competitions. 

We are pleased to inform you that the upcoming DSO (District Sports Office) Competitions are 

scheduled to take place soon. This is a valuable opportunity for students to showcase their talents in 

both individual and team sports at the district level. 

If your child is interested in participating, kindly note the following: 

Participation Guidelines: 

● Students may register for individual or team events. 

● A nominal participation fee is applicable per event/per student, which has to be paid to PE 

department after the selection process. 

● Participation in the DSO competition will be confirmed only after selection through the 

school’s internal process. 

● Parents will accompany their child for the competition to the venue on the day of the 

event. 

Submission Process: 

● Please submit your child’s name along with the event(s) of interest on or before 8th August, 

2025 and the participation fee to the Sports Department after the selection procedure is 

done and when the child is selected. 

● Once entries are confirmed and students are selected, further details including event 

schedules will be shared. 

 

We encourage all interested students to make the most of this opportunity and participate actively. 

For any queries, please contact the Sports Department. 

 
Warm regards, 

 
Mrs. Bhawana Trivedi 
Principal 
New Horizon World Academy, Kalyan 

 


